
NEWHEUG Alliance 2017   

August 14-15, 2017 

Sheraton Monarch Place | Springfield, Massachusetts 

Registration Open! 

We are pleased to announce that registration for the NEWHEUG Alliance 2017 Conference from 
August 14-15, 2017 is now open!  This will be an excellent opportunity to learn about new 
Oracle/PeopleSoft technology and features, to become acquainted with best practices, to meet with 
vendors and to network with colleagues in our region. Early bird registration for Institutional 
Members is only $100.00 and will be available until July 14, 2017. So register today! 

Register Now!→ 

NEWHEUG Alliance 2017 will be held at the Sheraton Monarch Place in Springfield, Massachusetts. 
Click below for travel information and to book your hotel. 

Venue and Travel→ 

We look forward to seeing you in beautiful Springfield, MA! 

Regards, 

NEWHEUG Conference Planning Team 
Pam Kenyon (pkenyon@umassp.edu), Conference Chair 
Mary Gagliastro (mgagliastro@umassp.edu), Co-Conference Chair 

To stay up to date on conference happenings, make sure to like the HEUG on Facebook and 
follow @HEUG & #NEWHEUG17 on Twitter. 

If you are interested in other HEUG Conferences, please click here for US Regional and International 
Regional.  
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